
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

Dear Nurses and Doctors at the Children’s Hospital Westmead COVID ward, 

 

We heard, through the media, that there were a large number of children in your wards that are separated from 
their families at this time. This news broke our hearts and compelled us to find something we could do to help 
them. 

We have drawn some beautiful pictures that you can use to decorate their rooms or hallways. We put a lot of 
time and effort into these drawings and are so excited to share them with you. 

We have gifted the trauma bears, so that the children will have something to cuddle when they go to sleep at 
night. We pray that these bears will bring comfort and joy at this time. 

We have also gifted some beanies to help keep the children warm, as hospitals can be very cold. Again, we pray 
that these items bring comfort and peace during this time. 

We are praying for each of you in the tireless role that you are in at the moment, and hope that these gifts bring 
light to the faces of the children that you are caring for right now. 

Thank you for all you do. We are so grateful. 

 

Abundant blessings, 

Katrina Baines and the Early Learning Centre Team at Penrith Christian School 

 


